
 

EDMONTON 

Jan. 4, 2020 

 

Statement of Support for the Lions Clubs 

 

Lions Clubs do incredible work in communities across our great country. Our local 

Edmonton Lions Clubs made such a difference in the lives of many in our community, 

and we’re extremely grateful for this contribution to our city.  

Our communities would experience a huge void were it not for the hard work of our Lions 

Clubs. Our communities are stronger for it. I know how hard each and every member 

works to achieve positive change, and I thank you for your contribution. 

The pandemic has really struck charities and I’ve written to the federal government a 

number of times asking for help for the thousands of charities in operation across 

Canada. Canadians need the support provided by charities and service clubs now more 

than ever, and we cannot let our charitable sector collapse. 

Thank you again for your incredible dedication to the Lions Club and all the best for 

2021. 

 

Matt Jeneroux 

Member of Parliament for Edmonton Riverbend 

 


